

CITY OF PORTSMOUTH

Assessor's Office

Municipal Complex
1 Junkins Avenue
Portsmouth, New Hampshire 03801
Tel: (603) 610-7249 - Fax: (603) 427-1579

The following letter was mailed to all taxpayers that had an Elderly or Disabled Tax Exemption on their 2021 tax bills to notify them of a temporary change in intake procedures for their 2022 tax year exemptions:

February 8, 2022

Dear Property Owner:

Our records indicate that you received an elderly or disabled exemption from the City of Portsmouth on your 2021 tax bill. The reason for this letter is to notify you that if you already qualified for the elderly or disabled exemption for Tax Year 2021, you will not be required to submit any additional information to qualify for this exemption on the 2022 property tax bill unless we contact you.

If you no longer live at the property or have experienced a change to your 2021 income or to your current assets compared to 2019 or 2020, please notify this office by phone or email.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call 603-610-8466 or email lfsiegel@cityofportsmouth.com.

Thank you,

Rosann Maurice-Lentz, CMA, CNHA City Assessor